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18th September 2024 

Stone Age Experience 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

As a part of our History topic, we are pleased to inform you that we have been able to book, 'MR EGYPT in the 

Stone Age Days'. Mr Egypt is an experienced historian who will come to GCA to teach and immerse our 

children into what life was like in the Stone Age. 

This workshop will be on Monday 14th October 2024 and will be all day. We believe this experience will 

provide a valuable, hands-on experience that supports the children's history learning this term. 

The cost of this experience is £7.75 per child and should be paid, via ParentMail, by Friday 11th October 2024. 

If enough payment is not made to cover the experience then the visit will be unable to go ahead. The 

children’s school day will remain as normal and the children must wear school uniform. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the school office. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

 

The Year 3 Team 

  


